
February 28, 2022

Dear City of Brookings:								      

Nature’s Coastal Holiday-Festival of Lights 2021 was a glowing success. 

-We were humbled by the volunteer turn out to string the lights and again to take the lights down.  
Because of our community volunteers, we used every light and display! 

-We were also blessed by the much needed financial support of our sponsors. Our sponsors 
ensured we meet some critical pre-show expenses allowing us to focus on the set-up of the show!

-Then there was the call to various businesses and groups to help staff the show each night. Many 
individuals stepped up to help man a ticket booth and handout sweet treats and hot drinks. Visitors 
were thankful to see everyone’s smiling face as we all tried to gain a sense of normality in our lives. 
This translated into some record breaking nightly donations!

-We are extremely grateful to the City of Brookings, the City Council, City Manager, Public Works 
Department, the Parks and Rec Department and all of the staff and employees for their financial and 
“boots on the ground” support. We could not have done it without you. Way to go team Brookings! 

Because of our success due to everyone’s support, Nature’s Coastal Holiday is pledging $30,000 to 
the City of Brookings for the Kid’s Town Replacement Project. We are excited to have this opportunity 
to give back to the community after their generous support of the Festival of Lights 2021. We are also 
committed to assisting the City in a community fund raising program. Santa and Mrs. Claus have also 
offered to lend a hand. We are looking forward to another successful improvement project. 

Respectfully,
 
Klaus Gielisch
Klaus Gielisch, Board President, Nature’s Coastal Holiday


